
1) Trigger locks are useless. They are easily defeated by a regular screwdriver.  
2) Prosecuting crime victims is wrong. Prosecuting a gun owner for having her gun stolen is like 
prosecuting a rape victim for adultery as is done in some other countries.  
3) The only conceivable purpose of this bill (other than to make rapists and home invaders more 
successful by insuring that they have time to subdue their victims before a firearm can be retrieved 
and made ready for self defense) is to intimidate Oregon citizens out of exercising their 2nd amendment 
rights, and that is wrong.  
 
4) Similar laws have already been ruled unconstitutional by the Supreme Court. If you want to reduce 
accidental shootings, take the 10’s of millions of taxpayer dollars that will be wasted defending this bill 
before the court throws it out and spend it teaching Oregon’s youth proper firearms safety and 
handling.  
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